[image: image1.wmf]
Page 2 of 2

BY E-MAIL TO regulatory@hydroone.com
May 5, 2010.

Hydro One Networks Inc.Ontario,

485 Bay Street,

8th Floor, South Tower

Toronto, ON M5G 2P5

Attention: Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly, Senior Regulatory Coordinator

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project – Your File EB-2009-0425 – 

Hydro One Network’s Sectio 92 Appplication – Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project –Further Response to NRRA Notice of Motion to TDSB Interogatory Request

Further to you submission, dated April 30, 2010, we were unable to access the files stored on the CD included with the transmittal. We have tried accessing the files using a number of different Personal Computers and each attempt failed.  We ask that a hard copy of the data  be provided. 

Yours truly,

The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

Per: Normunds Mierins CFA, MBA, P.Eng,

Director, The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO mengelberg@hydroone.com 

c.c. OEB, Board Seceretary , BY E-MAIL TO BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca
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